
 
 
 
 
Dear 2023 Chamber Cup Participants,  
 
Thank you for signing up a Team to participate in this year's Chamber 
Cup Golf Tournament, which will be held Wednesday, May 24 at Silver 
Creek Golf Course, located at 1790 E. River Rd. in Waterloo.  

Please note the following: 
 

 TEAM Registration for the event will open at 9:00 am, with a shotgun start at 10:00 am.  
 
 Each team member needs to check in at registration, located at the Club House, where they 

will receive an event schedule and activity map. The registration area will also include stations 
and sign-up opportunities to purchase mulligans, skins, and raffle tickets. 

 
 If you purchased a “Team Sponsor Package,” each player needs to pick up their Swag Bags 

and Tournament Gifts. (*Note: this is not included with the “Golf & Go for 4” team option) 
 

 As in previous years, the tournament's format will remain as a scramble. The host property 
expects all golfers to be finishing up and through the course between approximately 3-4:00 pm. 

 
 During the event, there will be a variety of on-course activity stations and member vendor 

booths for golfers to visit as teams make their way throughout the course.  
 

 Lunch will be provided for all golfers on-course and will include Hot Dogs/Hamburgers, chips, 
and a beverage.  

 
 At the conclusion of the tournament, there will be a Chicken BBQ Dinner available for each 

golfer to enjoy at the clubhouse or also as a to-go option. The clubhouse will offer a cash bar 
throughout the event.  
 

 *Please note: Anyone that does not plan on staying for dinner or who has team members that 
do not expect to attend the dinner portion, please notify us by Friday, May 19, as we are finalizing 
our food count for Silver Creek. If we do not receive a response, we will keep your meal 
reservation as is. 
 

Lastly, we are excited to share that this event is SOLD OUT. Please note that there are no extra or additional 
Team Spaces or extra golf carts available for the event. If you have any questions or need any additional 
information, please contact the Chamber office prior to Friday, 5/19 by calling 315-789-1776 or emailing 
info@genevany.com. (Note: Our office will be closed on Tuesday 5/23 for final event prep.) 

 
Thank you again and we look forward to seeing you soon! 

 
Sincerely,  

The GACoC Team 
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